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Dear CFA Society San Francisco Members; 

What a wild ride fiscal year 2020 has been! Our fiscal year launched July 2019, with the first eight months seeing robust 
programming including the Nobel Laureate Series continuing, a number of engaging educational and social events, AltsSV 
conference in Mountain View, a packed New Charterholder reception, our Annual Global Portfolio Managers Conference, a 
full International Womens’ Day event, and our sold out Annual Dinner in mid-February at the Palace Hotel in San Francisco. 
When COVID hit and like so many organizations, overnight our business model was turned upside down. Beginning March 
15, 2020, we were obliged to cancel planned events, send staff home to work remotely, and quickly learn how to support 
members in an all-virtual world. Society leadership was focused on keeping the Society vibrant and vital to continue 
serving members in these uncertain of times. We are proud of our nimble and creative staff who immediate began 
creating new virtual offerings and content for members including augmenting our traditional industry content to include 
much more than professional support. With suddenly everyone being at home, we offered resources for kids and elders, 
work from home ideas, remote socials, highlighted Local Heroes making a difference, and more.  

Despite the uncertainty, we undertook the creation of a new three-year strategic plan and executed on our key 
objectives of providing high impact programming, providing industry leadership, and building capacity and technology 
savvy within the Society. We continued to further our industry leadership and expand partnerships with other CFA 
societies, professional organizations, and universities to broaden and deepen our offerings.  

It has been in honor to serve as CEO of the society for the last 5 years, in particular this last year. We value the vision and 
support of our Board of Directors. We are so grateful for the continued support from our members, renewing your 
memberships and attending our programs. Our members, partners, and sponsors are second to none. On behalf of the 
CFA Society San Francisco, thank you for your support and engagement. We look forward to continuing the work in the 
months and years ahead. 

CFA Society San Francisco is one of the oldest non-profits in San Francisco, celebrating 91 years this year. The society 
has grown to 3500 members and is one of the 10 largest CFA societies in the world. CFA Society San Francisco’s vision is 
to be the center of financial leadership, professional excellence, and engagement for the Bay Area investment 
community.  

As I write this, the pandemic rages on. Know that CFA Society San Francisco is ready to continue adapting to the changes 
in our world for as long as necessary to keep your Society as a source of knowledge, professional collegiality, and 
support for all members and stakeholders. 
 

Sincerely,  

Anne O’Brien 
Chief Executive Officer 
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